
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 January, 2016 

 

Dear Ms. Kotwal, 

 

Sub. : Counter Comments on TRAI Consultation Paper on “Differential Pricing for Data 

Services” dated 09 December, 2015 

 

Please find attached my counter comments on submissions made by TSPs on the TRAI 

Consultation Paper on “Differential Pricing for Data Services”, which was released on                 

09 December, 2015.   

 

These may be considered, along with my formal submission dated 30 December, 2015 on the 

issue, whilst formulating its policies / regulations on Net Neutrality and/or any Discussion Paper 

produced as an outcome of this consultation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

RAJEEV CHANDRASEKHAR  

 
 
Ms. Vinod Kotwal 
Advisor (F&EA) 
Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan 
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg 
New Delhi 110 002 


